BRANSON CAVE
Branson Cave is gated to protect the contents of the cave including the cave life forms that live there, and to protect unprepared visitors from harm.

Recreational permits to visit Branson Cave are available between Memorial Day and Labor Day. A rough road, requiring high clearance vehicles, provides access to the cave area. A steep trail leads 1/3 mile to the cave. If a high-clearance vehicle is not available a walk of 1.5 miles is required.
Branson Cave consists of approximately 2300ft of passages. The main passage, approximately 1000ft long, is open to recreational visitation. All of this passage is high enough to be walked through. 

Please stay on the paths which are marked with rocks and/or flagging tape. In the past, Branson Cave was subject to heavy, and frequently inappropriate, usage. Keeping to the paths and out of pools of water that support cave life is critical to your visit. Please help us preserve this cave and its environment for future visitors.
While strongly recommended, helmets and helmet-mounted lights are not required.

All other rules and regulations for permit caves apply.

